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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Natuashish Community Clinic open for emergency services only

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that the Natuashish Community Clinic is open
for emergency visits only until further notice as a result of damage to the building on June 25.

Labrador-Grenfell Health is working to restore the clinic and apologizes for any disruptions to
service this may cause.



